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     CELL PHONE ISSUE 

If you visit or volunteer at Madrona, 
please do not use your cell phones to                       
take pictures of any students. This is a 
safety issue, please lead by example. 
 
 

             LEGOS 

We are looking for donations of Legos 
for a 5th grade morning enrichment 
program. All shapes and sizes 
appreciated. 
 
 

       MEDICATION 

Please be aware that cough drops, 
sunblock, & Carmex are considered 
medication and should be brought to 
the office. Please send them with a 
note with clear instructions on 
administration and frequency. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

New Madrona t-shirts are here!     
They are $10 each, all sizes. 

Many families have gone through 
changes during the school year. Please 
make sure we have updated phone 
numbers, and any other safety 
information we should know about.  
Also, be aware  of headlice. If you 
suspect your child has lice, do not send 
them to school. They should not return 

until it has completely gone away.  

   5
TH
 GRADE CANDY SALE 

 March 16 – April 10   

          Your support is greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    March CalendarMarch CalendarMarch CalendarMarch Calendar    
 

2 – 6   Classified  
             Appreciation Week 
 
23 -  27    Spring Break 
 

   SAVE THE DATE               

JUNE 10
TH 

10:00 – 12:00             

5TH GRADE GRADUATION 
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MARCH 2nd is READ ACROSS 

AMERICA DAY/Dr. Seuss’s 

Birthday.  Students will have an 

opportunity to dress as his or 

her favorite book character, we 

have ordered Dr. Seuss book 

marks for every student, and 

we will set aside 15 minutes for 

a DROP EVERYTHING AND 

READ (D.E.A.R) time that will 

occur school-wide.  

 

If you have a child that will be five years old 
by September 1, 2015, please plan on coming 
to the Madrona Kindergarten Roundup on 
Tuesday, May 12th from 3:30 – 5:30 pm. You 
will need to bring original Birth Certificates, 
immunization records, and your new 
Kindergarten student when you come. We will 
meet in the office to fill out enrollment 
forms, make copies of Birth Certificates and 
immunization records. Then you will visit the 
Kindergarten classroom and meet Mrs. 
Gutierrez & Mrs. Adams, our Kindergarten 
teachers,  to get an idea what Kindergarten is 
all about. We look forward to seeing you and 
our new Kindergarteners here! 

 

 

Our Spring Book Fair will run from 
April 9-16th. It will be open during the 
day and also on conference days.  
There are lots of great new book titles.  
If you can’t make it in to the school, we 
will have also have the online fair to 
shop from at home. I am looking for 
volunteers to help out during the day. 
If you are able to help, please give me a 
call at school. 
 
Lori Sanders 
541-476-6624 
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READY READER 

 
Trenton McAlexander 
Ella Rogers 
Shay Duncan 
Kalea Gray 
Levi Musillo 
Zoey Arata 
Alexa Walker 
Eva Hartline 
Cavan Rogers 
Preston Fisher 
Owen Rossi 
Arabella Williams 
Ricky Cushman 
 
INDEPENDENT 

READER 

  
Faith Anderson 
August Simon 
Jett Skinner 
 
RISING READER 

 
Heath Cox 
Hannah Shoesmith 
Aidyn Whaley 
Sophia Harper 
Aidan Griess 
Hailey McLoud 
 

 

 
SUPER READER 

 
Ivory Madden 
Julissa Ramos-Ontiveros 
Anthony Whaley 
Carter Campbell 
Konner Graham 
Alison Honer 
 
ADVANCED READER 

 
David Rich 
Rafe Perazzo 
Nolan Proudfit 
Joseph Carpenter 
Seth Cole 
Bailey Ricker 
 

STAR READER 

 

Joel Lankford 
Cody Rommes 
Rylie Terpening 
Hannah Grow 
Monica Hammond 
 
CLASSIC READER 

 

Britannica Bennett 
Natalie Sandeen 
James Watson 

 


